
IYF 2025 Social Media Copy 

Guide your heart to your mat and unfurl in the lap of the Himalayas, for 
the world famous International Yoga Festival. Follow the call from March 
9-15 in Rishikesh, India -- the ancient homeland of Yoga. (FB, Insta & 
Twitter)  

Immerse yourself in the power of Yoga for a week in the ancient land of 
the Yogi. Join us at the International Yoga Festival March 9-15, in 
Rishikesh, for a curated selection of inspiring talent from the 
international world of Yoga. (FB, Insta & Twitter)  

Flow deeply into your practice, the warm wind of the Himalayas and into 
and the sacred river Ganga, for another Yogic year bringing the shadows to 
the light. It starts within. #IYF2025 (FB, Insta & Twitter)  

Walk in the footprints of the saints and sages in the primordial land of 
Rishikesh, for the renowned International Yoga Festival, March 9-15. (FB & 
Twitter)  

At the International Yoga Festival we transcend the perimeters of 
language, culture and religion. Through our path of Yoga, we rise in love 
together, our hearts in the the Himalayas and entwined as one. Commit to 
connect in our global community in Rishikesh, from March 9-15. (FB & Insta)  

Each year the International Yoga Festival brings an uncovering. The baring 
of softness. The opening to shift patterns, to remain grounded, to heal 
the roots. The opportunity to let yourself expand and rise in the depths 
of Truth. To be the embodiment of love. Join us from March 9-15, in 
Rishikesh, India. (FB & Insta)  

Unite body, mind and spirit and uncover the transformative synergy. Make 
your journey home to the Himalayas. Drink from the well of yourself. 
#IYF2025 (FB & Twitter)  

Physicalize your gratitude and turn your movements into poetry at the 
International Yoga Festival. The journey to transfiguration begins now. 
(FB, Insta & Twitter)  

Unite with us at the International Yoga Festival for a week of 
transformative magic, with revered Saints, Yogis and inimitable Yoga 
teachers from around the globe. Embrace your inner mystic. Go deep into 
your practice. Register for tickets now, with special discounts for group 
bookings! http://www.internationalyogafestival.org/register (FB & Insta)  

Yogis of the world! Experience an epic week of devoted practice, conscious 
community, nourishing food and joyful celebration right in the heart of 
the Yogic world. Commit yourself to the path of Truth and connect with a 
colourful community right in the spirit of India! Purchase your pass, grab 
your mat and get ready for the magic at Rishikesh’s favourite festival. 
(FB & Insta)  

#IYF2025 #IYFParmarth to add to posts. 

http://www.internationalyogafestival.org/register

